FAMILY MINISTRIES

Your children are very important to you; and they are important to us! We offer child care for ages 0-3 years, staffed by helpful and caring volunteers. You can drop off your children any time after 9:30am and pick them up after worship. If you prefer to keep your little one with you, a cry room is available at the back of the sanctuary.

NURSERY VOLUNTEERS

This Loni Bragdon, Ashley Farrar, Week Jenna Hathcoat

Next Carol Pouliot, Caitlin
Week Hathcoat, Ariel DiVietro

For children ages 4-12 years, we have an age-appropriate teaching time called "God's Backyard." The children are dismissed shortly before the message.

One of our greeters will be happy to help you and your children get settled in.

UPCOMING EVENTS

Annual Vision & Report Meeting - Tuesday, May 14, 7:00pm

Women's Ministry - Saturday, May 18, 8:30am

OUTDOOR SERVICE! (Tentative) - Sunday, May 19

Men's Event (details TBA) - Saturday, June 8

OUTDOOR SERVICE - Sunday, June 23

WOMEN'S MINISTRY, SATURDAY MAY 18

Ladies, please join us for a closing brunch from 9:30am to 12:00pm. We will be recapping our year of ministry and listen to the missionary journey of our guest speaker Sandra Thompson (Nichole DiVietro's sister and one of our supported missionaries).

All ladies are welcome to attend, whether you have been a part of this year's activities or not. Come and see what we have been up to. A sign up sheet is posted on the bulletin board in the foyer. Please sign up and note if you will be bringing anything. It helps us plan more effectively.

OUR VISION

At Bedford Road, our vision is simply:

to create environments where people encounter Jesus and journey together.

Thank you for joining us today.

INFORMATION

Budget to Date: \$3,356 General Giving: \$4,729

Average Weekly Participation: 102

Last Week's Participation: 102



IN THE SCRIPTURES

Galatians 1:1-10 (page 913)

THE ONE THING	
THE ONE THING	

MAY 12, 2019

- Welcome -

"Rise Up" 2018, Andrew Peterson

"Lord of Eternity"

1998, Fernando Ortega and John Andrew Schreiner

- Scripture Reading & Prayer -

"Listen to Our Hearts"

1992, Steven Curtis Chapman and Geoff Moore

"One Pure and Holy Passion"

1998, Mark Altrogge

- Gifts & Offerings -

"Doxology" Hymn 815, Louis Bourgeois

- Message from the Scriptures -

"Grace Be with You All"
2000, Michael Card, Phil Naish, and Rob Mathes

Worshiping together as the Church of Jesus Christ is a great privilege - one we share with congregations around the world and across the ages. Whether you are a member of long standing or this is your first time with us, it is our prayer that you will feel welcomed, loved and connected.

We would love to be able to contact you via email or phone after your visit. In the seat back pouch, you will find an envelope. If you fill out the form on the envelope and drop it in the offering basket, someone will reach out to you in the next week or two just to say hello and thank you.